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April 8, 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members—WE NEED YOUR HELP 

 

The second annual WAKE Up and Read book drive has been going on since February with a goal of 

collecting 100,000 books for children ages birth-12. The goal is to ensure that every child in our 

community has the opportunity to develop a love for reading and Fox Road Elementary has been selected 

as one of the schools to again distribute books to students.  Each child at Fox Road will be able to select 

10 books to read and keep. 

 

In order to make this possible, we need volunteers to help with setting up the books and distributing the 

books to students. Please consider volunteering to help with set-up and distribution of books to students. 

Books are scheduled to be delivered on May 6
th

 before school with setup on the afternoon of May 6
th

 and 

May 7
th

. We will be distributing books to children on May 8
th

, 11
th

 and 12
th

. We will also be allowing 

parents and children who attend our PAC night on May 7
th

 to select one book per child. 

 

To register to help with book distribution on May 8
th

, 11
th

 and 12
th

, please use the following link: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040F48ACAD2FA46-

book1?uToken=26E3CBFCFB03FD075EC2EDCC802E8  This link can also be found on the 

www.wakeupandread.org website. 

 

To assist with unloading books on May 6
th

 or helping with setup on May 6
th

 and 7
th

 please call the school 

at 919-850-8845 to sign up to help. 

 

Please note that volunteers must complete the Wake County Public School System (WCPSS) Volunteer 

Registration or order to assist with distribution at a school site.  Volunteers may register at any WCPSS 

school on Mondays between 8:00-4:00 p.m.  Registration does not have to take place at the same school 

where the volunteer service will occur.  Additional information can be found at:  

http://www.wcpss.net/community/volunteer.html 

 

Thank You 

 

 

Robert Lewis, Principal 
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